
 

Serra Mesa Planning Group Meeting Cancelled 

November and December of 2012 

  

Both meetings were suspended as there are no items currently 

pending. 

  

It is our hope that everyone will have wonderful holidays and we look 

forward to getting back to business on January 17th of 2013 for first 

meeting of the New Year. 

  

Thanks to all for your service to our community. 

  

Bob McDowell, Chair  

Serra Mesa Planning Group 

representing the communities of Birdland, Cabrillo Heights, & Mission 

Village 


